## Boy Scouts of the Philippines

## National Office

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez St., Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph/scoutsph@gmail.com

Website: www.scouts.org.ph

Tels. (632) 528 0555 \* 527 8317 to 20 \* Telefax: (632) 528 0577

4 October 2022

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM NUMBER 51-A s. 2022

TO

NATIONAL OFFICE DIRECTORS, REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS, LOCAL COUNCIL

SCOUT EXECUTIVES, AND ALL OTHER PERSONNEL CONCERNED

SUBJECT

ADDENDUM TO NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM NO. 51 s. 2022 re: USE OF

OFFICIAL EMAIL AND THE REVISED MRR AND DOWNLOADABLE REGISTRATION

**FORMS** 

Pursuant to NOM No. 62 s. 2022 re: Validity of the Old Scout Registration Forms which makes the old registration forms (AUR, AAR, ASR) valid until 31 December 2023 or until supplies last, it is hereby announced that the use of the downloadable registration forms will start on January 2024. Other provisions of the NOM 51 s. 2022 will remain.

Guidelines on the use of the downloadable Registration Forms will be issued prior to January 2024.

For information, guidance and widest dissemination.

DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO

OIC-Secretary General

ADMIN.FBA

